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Benwick Primary  
Governors’ Newsletter 

Summer 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Firstly, we would like to take this opportunity to welcome 
the children back that have joined us again since the 1st June. 
We know there have been children in the school since the 
beginning of lock down, however we also know that the staff 
feel the school is now more alive since having more children 
back. All of the senior leadership team and staff at the 
school have been working tirelessly over the past months; 
not only caring for those children who were in the school but 
also setting work and offering guidance and support to those 
continuing their education from home. At the same time the 
governing body have been working closely with the senior 
leadership team who have been putting plans in place to 
ensure that the school was ready and safe for the arrival of 
further children. We receive regular updates from Mrs 
Talbot and are aware that all children have settled back in to 
school life and are enjoying being back. 
 
We would also like to acknowledge the amazing job parents 
and carers are doing at home to support their children with 
their home learning at this difficult time. Many of the 
governors are parents and know only too well it isn’t always 
an easy job!  
 
We governors have continued in our role and have been 
working away in the background since March, we have been 
conducting virtual meetings as well as virtual visits and are, 
as always, continuing working with the school in the 
background to provide the best support we can.   
 
We would personally like to thank all of the senior 
leadership team and every other staff member at the school 
for the continued amazing job they do in providing the best 
education they can for the children of the school, even at 
these unprecedented times.  
 
As always if you would like to contact a member of the 
governing body please use the email address on the right. 

 

At Benwick Primary  School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
e-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep 

themselves safe, including online. 

 

Governing Board : 
 

Darren Gore  
(Chair - Parent Governor )  

 
Neil Watson 

(Vice Chair – Parent 
Governor)  

 
Mark Chapman  
(LA Governor) 

 
Sarah Gore   

(Parent Governor) 
 

Emma Whiting  
(Parent Governor) 

 
Mark Goulbourne  

(Co-opted Governor) 
 

Rob Glozier  
(Co-opted Governor) 

 
Clare Talbot  

(Headteacher) 
 

Janice Fiore  
(Staff Governor) 

 
Valerie Gore  

(Clerk to Governors) 

 
 

How to contact us: 
 

chair@benwick.cambs.sch.uk 


